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           Old students of 1970 - 74 B.Sc.,(Ag) Coimbatore campus, Tamilnadu Agricultural 

University, Coimbatore met on 16th & 17th February 2024 to celebrate their 50th year of 

Graduation. 

                  About 100 students met in the Golden Jubilee Hall of TNAU, and cherished 

their past memories. 1970 - 74 batch of B.Sc.,(Ag) is a unique batch, many of them 

have served in the Agricultural Universities, Department of Agriculture and top ranking 

Banks of India as Directors, CEOs and General Managers. 

                  The Vice Chancellor of TNAU, Dr.Geethalakshmi, inaugurated and delivered 

special address. In this August meet one of the students Mr.K.Devasundaram, a Senior 

Manager (Retd) from Union Bank of India has donated �. 8 lakhs to create an 

endowment to appreciate one outstanding post graduate student in Agronomy every 

year with a gold medal. 


